Outlook.com Print Message 29/10/2014 17:22

Print Close

Volunteering

From: Nigel Barber (nigel@volunteer.co.uk)
Sent: 29 October 2014 17:19:48
To:  James Gerrard (jpgerrard@hotmail.co.uk)

Dear Sir/Madam,
We have been working in partnership with Action 4 London since February 2013.

We successfully completed a restoration project that looked to rejuvenate a shelter for some of the
most disadvantaged members of the London community with over 20 volunteers from Action4London.
We were incredibly impressed with the management team in place, the way they conducted
themselves and the quality of work that was produced.

Action 4 London have a rare, genuine desire to benefit local communities and it was a refreshing
experience to work with them.

| would welcome working with them again!
Kind regards,

Nigel Barber

Volunteer Brokerage Co-ordinator

Direct Line: 020 7604 8813 Mobile: 07918 759764
E-Mail: nigel@volunteer.co.uk

Volunteer Centre Westminster
4 Sutherland Avenue

London W9 2HQ
Switchboard: 020 7266 1992
Website: www.volunteer.co.uk
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